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A # --FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director sea
Division of Licensing ENF l lFile I /kLd,l

SUBJECT: CONCERNS OF DENNIS SAUNDERS

I We are in receipt of your memorandum of October 28 on the sub, ject.(Encl.1).
| | It is our understanding that Mr. Saunders participated in a conference call'

* with the NRC staff (see Enclosure 2) and the staff has evaluated his concerns.
Based on this Geosciences Branch evaluation, we do not consider the issue
identified by Mr. Saunders in the telecon with you to constitute new infor-
mation regarding the Midland safety review. We have also obtained a copy
of a memorandum documenting a telecon between 01 and Mr. Saunders that
contains, as an attachment, a statement of his concern. We are providing
this to you for appropriate action.

This concludes the actions that we consider appropriate in regard to your
memorandum of October 28, 1983.
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